Reply ID: jtéé6

Dear Jessica,

Thank you so much for reading and commenting. CURE-ARM is alive and
well, We have steering committee at three (3) Massachusetts prisons
and the Board of Directors can be reached at;

CURE-ARM, INC.

PO Box 396
Billerica, MA
01821

Our Co-Director, Shawn Fisher, is currently incarcerated at 0ld
Colony Correctional Center in Bridgewater. Please feel free to
reach out to him directly there: Shawn Fisher (#W58410).

Are you inte;ested in getting involved? We could sure use the help.
I get out this year (Hooray!!!) and plan to bring CURE-ARM to all
the proper venues. Let me know how you see yourself playing a role?

Please keep reading and commenting. Contact me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927
MCI Norfolk
PO Box 43
Norfolk, MA
02056-0043

Thanks for your readership. I hope to hear back from you very soon.
I am,

~5truggle,

Timothy J. Muise

Prisoner Rights Actiwvist
tim.muise,.f3@gmail.com

www . facebook.com/curearminc



